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DATE: October 28,2003 CLERK 
TO: 
FROM: Paula Isler, Division of Competitive Markets & Edorcement 
RE: Docket No. 030833-TS 

Bimca Bay6, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 

On October 27,2003, I received a letter dated October 2lS', from Mr. Jon P. DeBardeleben, 
attorney for St. Vincent's Medical Center, Inc. Mr. DeBardeleben is requesting that "all hture 
communications)') regarding this docket be sent to him. 

Please document this letter in Docket No. 030833-TS. Let me know if you have any 
questions. 

Attachment 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 



1801 Barrs Street,,Suite 615 
Jacksonville, Florida 32204 

Phone: (904) 308-4026 

Jon P. DeBardeleben 
, Associate Counsel 

Legal Department 

FAX: (904) 308-4072 

t 

October 2 1,2003 

Ms. Paula Isler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Mr. Victor McKay 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: St. Vincent's Medical Center, Inc. / Docket No. 030833 

Dear Ms. Isler and Mr. McKay: 

Thank you for speaking with me last week about St. Vincent's shared tenant 
services certificate. I am the process of obtaining a copy of St. Vincent's original 
application from your archives department. 

1 will contact you once I have received a copy of the application. In the 
meaDtke, I would request that you direct all future communications regarding this 
matter to my attention at the above address and fax number. 

Sincerely, 

eleben 
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